
 

 

 

26th June 2017 

Dear Parent or Guardian, 

Classics Department: Trip to Rome and the Bay of Naples, Thursday 29th March- Tuesday 3rd April 

2018 

The Classics Department is proposing to run a trip to Rome and the Bay of Naples next year for all 

Classics and Latin students. The cost of the trip is approximately £900. The price will include all 

transport costs, entrance fees, accommodation, breakfast and evening meal. The tour is being run by 

NST, an established company which has provided excellent tours for the Classics department and 

other departments over a number of years.  

The itinerary for the trip will include. 

• Herculaneum (Overnight stay in Sorrento) 
• Pompeii and the villa of Poppaea at Oplontis (overnight stay in Sorrento) 
• Ferry journey to the island of Capri including a boat tour of the island and hopefully a visit to 
Tiberius’ palace (Overnight stay in Sorrento) 
• Coach journey to Rome via the site of Ostia Antica (Overnight stay in Rome) 
• Visit to the Colosseum, the Roman Forum, The Palatine hill and other sites (Overnight stay in 
Rome) 
 
We are limited to approximately 40 students, and hopefully, demand for places will be high. If you 

would like your son or daughter to take part, please provide a non-refundable deposit of £100 via 

Parent Pay in addition to completing and sending in the reply slip. A further non-refundable deposit 

of £100 will be due early next term -The remaining cost will be payable by the beginning of the 

spring term. Please note that spaces may be limited and will therefore be allocated on a first come 

first served basis.  

For any queries about this visit, please feel free to contact me at school. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr M Weston 

Head of Classics 



 

 

 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- ---------

---- 

Classics Trip to Rome and the Bay of Naples 29th March 2018 PERMISSION SLIP 

Pupil’s name: …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Year/Form Group:……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

I wish to reserve a place for my son/daughter/ward on this trip. 

Name………………………………………………………….     Signature………………………………………………………………. 

Please return this completed slip to L4 in the Sani by Friday 7th July 2017. 


